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We hope that you have had a restful and healthy autumn 

break and that you are ready for a busy half term ahead! 

 

 

Targets 

This half term the children will begin on their “Next 

Step” targets.  All the children will begin with the same target 

to help them to become familiar with how the system works.  

Everyone’s first target will be to put on their coat inde-

pendently and to attempt the fastenings [with some adult help 

if needed]. 

 

The target is displayed in a hand shape on your child’s section 

of the learning wall.  The idea is for Nursery Staff to colour 

one of the fingers on the hand each time they observe your 

child meeting their target.  When all five fingers are coloured, 

your child gets to choose something from “Miss Baynton’s 

Prize Box” and their photo will be taken to mark the occasion 

on Tapestry. 

 

A letter will be sent home with the next target giving sugges-

tions on how you can support them and help them to practice 

at home so that they are able to reach their target. 

 

            
Dates for your diary 

 

Parents Evenings 

 November 4th and November 7th  

[I will put up a list of times so you can sign  

up for the date and time that suits you  

best.] 

 

Nursery Christmas Craft Week  

Week beginning December 2nd  [further  

details to follow shortly]. 

 

Early Years Nativity in Church 

Monday December 10th at 9.15am 

 

Carols and Coffee 

 10am Friday December  13th [Main school  

and Nursery]. 

 

Thank you for your continued help 

and support, 

 

The Nursery Team 

 

Weather! 

The cold, unsettled weather is beginning.   Please make sure 

that your child has; 

 A warm, waterproof coat [with a hood or a hat]. 

 Gloves [named, please] 

 Waterproof shoes [no laces, please]. 

 Wellies [named] to be kept in Nursery]. 

If the weather is very wet, we will use the Nursery water-

proof trousers. 

What are we learning in Nursery? 
     This half term, our themes are “Colours”, 

“Light and Dark” and “Christmas”. 

 

      We will continue to share learning on 

“Tapestry”, please let the school office 

know if you are having problems with 

your “log in”. 
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